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 In the morning of 13 February 2020, PAGASA was invited to a Meeting called by DTI Secretary Ramon Lopez to discuss
a proposal for a Memo of Understanding between manufacturers and retailers to provide for food especially in Metro
Manila in the case of disaster like The Big One. Aside from PAGASA, invited were the major manufacturers of
FMCGs/supermarket items.
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